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September 15, 2018

I am delighted to extend my best wishes to everyone attending the 2018
Roncesvalles Polish Festival Toronto.

This event is a great opportunity for members of my talented team to join
with you in celebration of Polish arts and culture.

Engaging with you helps us deliver on our promise to stand up for every
single Ontarian, including each member of the Polish community across our
great province of Ontario.

I also commend the Roncesvalles BIA for everything you do to improve
business conditions for the over 270 businesses along Roncesvalles Avenue

Thank you for organizing this wonderful cultural celebration. I look forward
to attending next year as we continue to move forward with our plan for
the people of Ontario.
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